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A New Workforce for New 
York: How the City Can 
Replace Thousands of 
Retiring Baby Boomers

At a City Council hearing prompted by the Center's May 2006 

report, "Chance of a Lifetime," project director David Jason 

Fischer testified about what the city must do to prepare at-risk 

young New Yorkers for the world of work, and the value of a 

youth-focused workforce intermediary to rationalize and 

coordinate these efforts.

by David Jason Fischer

Click here to read the testimony (PDF).
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